
        March 30, 2020 

13th Day of The January Term  

Maysville, MO 

 

 

Meeting of the DeKalb County Commission 

DeKalb County Courthouse, Maysville, MO 

 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll, West District Commissioner, Kyle White, East District 

Commissioner, Garry McFee and County Clerk, Melissa Meek.  

 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll, West District Commissioner, Kyle White and East District 

Commissioner, Garry McFee welcomed those in attendance with Kyle Carroll leading the group in prayer 

followed by the reciting of the Pledge of Allegiance.   

 

The minutes of the March 23, 2020 meeting were read with West District Commissioner, Kyle White making 

the motion to approve. East District Commissioner, Garry McFee made the second. Motion carried.  

 

County Clerk, Melissa Meek asked the Commission to amend the agenda to add Dallas Township 

appointment. West District Commissioner, Kyle White made the motion to amend the agenda with East 

District Commissioner, Garry McFee making the second. Motion carried. 

 

County Clerk, Melissa Meek presented documents from Dallas Township concerning the resignation of 

Dallas Township Clerk, Wendy Cochran. Dallas Township has requested Mikayla Hangley be appointed as 

the new Clerk effective immediately. West District Commissioner, Kyle White made the motion to appoint 

Mikayla Hangley as the new Dallas Township Clerk with East District Commissioner, Garry McFee making 

the second. Motion carried.  

 

County Clerk, Melissa Meek presented the annual settlement from Collector/Treasurer, Jessica Lee for the 

Commission to review.  

 

Shannon Howe, with Howe & Company met with the Commission to discuss our current BRO project. 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll signed documents to continue on with the project. Shannon advised he 

has received all paperwork concerning easements for this project.  

 

The Commission met with the Office Holders to discuss procedures concerning COVID-19. As of March 30
th
 

the DeKalb County Courthouse will remain on restricted access until further notice. A reminder to all patrons 

if you are entering the Courthouse you will be asked to sign your name, address and phone number. We also 

ask that you try and do as much business by email, phone or mail during this time if at all possible. 

 

In April the Commission will change their weekly meetings from every Monday to every Tuesday at 9 a.m.  

 

With no other business before the Commission they adjourned. The next meeting of the Commission will be 

April 7, 2020 at 9 a.m.  

 

 


